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Comment - I am a single parent of three children who struggles with mental health issues. I am 
employed with a salon as a front desk assistant making $1200.00 a month. I got denied last week for 
medicaid because they said I make too much money which is ridiculous. I would love the opportunity 
to have some type of health insurance so that I can seek help.
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